
From: shoes2692 [shoes2692@cox.net] 
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 12:48 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11) 
 
My husband and I live in the Leisure World Community and do not want to see this 
proposal implemented. 
 
Edgar & Nicole Hoess 
2692 Leisure World  
Mesa,AZ 85206 


